
From: Federica Leonardi <federica.leonardi89@gmail.com>  
Sent: 26 April 2021 12:19 
To: Licensing <Licensing.Licensing@haringey.gov.uk> 
Subject: Taco-Time ltd license application 
 

To Whom it may concern, 

  

We have been made aware that a license application for new premises has been submitted for number 1 / 
2 Gladstone House, High Road, Wood Green N22 6JS. 

As per information found outside these premises, we came to know that it would be a late-night 
refreshment business, open 7 days a week from late evening up to 3am. 

This raises few concerns from our side; we moved to 9 Gladstone Avenue last September and we knew it 
would have been a busy area with several shops and restaurants although we were happy to rent in the 
proximity of 2 coffee shops knowing these would have been open only during daytime. 

An activity open from 2300-0300 would severely disrupt our day-to-day life in our neighbourhood; we 
already experience clusters of people gathering outside our front gate at any given time playing loud music 
from their cars and generally being loud until late evening, to also add that daily we find rubbish been 
thrown in our front yard. An activity such as Taco-Time Limited opened at the times mentioned above 
would only add the noise pollution in our area and would encourage groups of people congregating until 
early mornings. 

It is not specified if this activity has applied for an alcohol licence but if this were the case it would only 
increase our concerns; we often come back very late in the evening and/or leave very early in the morning 
and we would not feel safe to walk among individuals under the influence of alcohol whilst going home, 
which is just few doors away from this new business. 

As we are aware that also few other neighbours have raised similar concern on this subject, we sincerely 
hope this email will be taken in serious consideration prior approving the mentioned licence for Taco-Time 
Limited. 

  

Kind regards, 

The Tenants at 9 Gladstone Avenue 

 

 


